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Rick Carr retiring from KDOT  

 
Richard “Rick” Carr, an Equipment Operator at the Iola office, is retiring from the 

Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) following 12 years of dedicated service to 

the agency. Co-workers, family and friends will join Carr to celebrate his career and 

wish him well during a 9:00 a.m. coffee Monday, June 19, at the Iola Area Shop. 

 

Carr began his KDOT career in May 2005 at Iola. Through the years he has operated 

various pieces of heavy equipment, worked on highway maintenance projects, and 

removed snow and ice from state highways in the area. In retirement he expects to 

spend more time with his family, operate the family farm, and “live life to its fullest.” 

 

He and wife Debra have two sons, Joe and Derrick Carr, and two grandchildren. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd FL West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

 

 Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                          

mailto:priscilla.petersen@ks.gov
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Kansas-Department-of-Transportation-Southeast-Kansas/270453909667250
https://twitter.com/SEKansasKDOT
http://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation
http://www.flickr.com/photos/kansastransportation
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/

